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FOREIGN ECONOMIC ADMINISTRATION

61 Broadway, New York

November 29, 1943

Mr. S. A. Slawik

Polish Consulate General

151 East 67 St.

New York 21, N.Y.

Dear Mr. Slawik,

We have just received the following comments from our

Washington office on the reports which you bring to us from

time to time:

1. It is desired that in the future the same procedure be

used as in the past, namely, that these reports should be delivered

to this office for transmittal to Washington,

2. It is agreed by all thesnalysts at Washington that the re-

ports are of great value in their present form as items of current

intelligence are of great importance. It is hoped that the flow

will continue ani increase,

3. The value of the reports would be increased if there were

some way /a/ to evaluate the reliability of the informants, and /b/

if it could be stated that the source was primary /that is, direct

observation/, or secondary /thnt is hearsay or rumor.

4, We will shortly send you specific comments on specific
reports among the last lot you brought in to us,

It is assumed that you will understand from the above comments
that our Washington office is very pleased with the material you
have been kind enough to assemble for us, and that more such material
is to be hoped for.

Very sincerely yours,

/-/ R.H. Scannell
Intelligence Officer

Za zgodność odpisu:
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